From: DELOS PUTZ

To: Board Comment

Cc: Judy Arnold; Damon Connolly; Moulton-Piers, Stephanie; Katie Rice; Dennis Rodoni

Subject: PLEASE IMPOSE RATIONING NOW

Date: Saturday, March 19, 2022 6:49:20 PM

We are in the midst of a severe drought. We need to conserve the water that we have. Restrictions on water use should have been imposed many months (years) ago. Raising the price of water does not restrict use in a rich county. It is evident that people will not stop watering their lawns and otherwise wasting water unless MMWD requires them to do so. PLEASE IMPOSE MEANINGFUL RESTRICTIONS IMMEDIATELY. Building a pipeline to import water from the East Bay does not guarantee that water will be available from the East Bay when needed. IF YOU ARE CONCERNED THAT RESTRICTION WILL OFFEND VOTERS, YOU PROBABLY DO NOT BELONG ON THE BOARD OF THE MARIN MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT.

Marin also needs to build a water treatment plant--or two or three of them. This problem is not going to go away on its own.

C. Delos Putz San Geronimo